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                                         October 30, 2009
Sr. Jane Burke, SSND

Leadership Conference of Women Religious

8808 Cameron Street

Silver Spring, MD 20910

Dear Sr. Burke,

At our recent provincial chapter meeting, we unanimously endorsed the statement below supporting U.S. congregations of women religious, as well as the Leadership Conference of Women Religious, during the Vatican visitation.

Please be assured of our prayers and support.

(Rev.) Thomas R. von Behren, CSV

Provincial

The Provincial Chapter of the Clerics of St. Viator (Viatorians) of the Province of Chicago expresses its prayerful support for congregations of women religious in the United States, as well as for the Leadership Conference of Women Religious (LCWR), during the Vatican visitation conducted under the auspices of the Congregation for Institutes of Consecrated Life and Societies of Apostolic Life. 
 We hold our sisters in great esteem for their dedicated and innovative ministry, their commitment to the challenges of a Vatican II Church, and their fidelity to their particular charisms.  
We urge the entire Church to support these faith-filled women in their efforts to serve the Church and the world.
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